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We would like to inform you that due to operational reason, accommodation office at Hvězda dormitory will be closed
on 7th February 2020.
We will be opened on Monday February 10th. Find out more   here .
If you would like to pay for accommodation and don't know how, find our more   here

https://kam.cuni.cz/KAMEN-21.html
https://kam.cuni.cz/KAMEN-181.html

